Zumbado-Sadarangani, Sara

From: ENG - Alzira <eng.plan@uckg.org>

Sent: 17 October 2019 16:39

To: planningpolicy

Subject: Re: Site Allocations Development Plan Document - Proposed site allocation

DOT25: 216-220 Seven Sisters Rd

Follow Up Flag: Follow up **Flag Status:** Flagged

Categories: REG 19 RESPONSE, Ben

Dear Ben

Thank you very much for the letter, on behalf of the UCKG, kindly, could you not include the above mentioned location on the Development Plan Document (DPD) as there are plans for this site, which will be done as soon as possible.

We look forward to hearing from you with a confirmation of the receipt of this e-mail and the acknowledgment of the above.

Kind regards Alzira Dyer Architectural Designer eng.plan@uckg.org www.uckg.org

Direct Line: + 44 20 7686 6043 **Tel:** 020 7686 6006 Ext: 6136

UCKG Office Suites, 24 Coleridge Road, Finsbury Park, London, N4 3NP

DISCLAIMER: This email (and any attachments) is confidential. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately and delete this email from your system without copying or disseminating it or placing any reliance upon its contents. We cannot accept liability for any breaches of confidence arising through use of email. Any opinions expressed in this email (including attachments) are those of the author and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the UCKG HelpCentre. We will not accept responsibility for any commitments made by our employees outside the scope of our business. We do not warrant the accuracy or completeness of such information. We have taken every reasonable precaution to ensure that any attachment to this email has been swept for viruses. However, we cannot accept liability for any damage sustained as a result of software viruses and would advise that you carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachments.

From: "Johnson, Ben" <Ben.Johnson2@islington.gov.uk> on behalf of planningpolicy

<planningpolicy@islington.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Site Allocations Development Plan Document - Proposed site allocation DOT25: 216-220

Seven Sisters Rd

Hi Alzira

I acknowledge receipt of your comments. We will consider these comments when preparing the next draft of the Site Allocations document, which we intend to consult on in Autumn 2018.

Regards

Ben Johnson | Team Leader Planning Policy Team London Borough of Islington

020 7527 2720 | Islington Town Hall, Upper Street, London, N1 2UD | ben.johnson2@islington.gov.uk

From: BMD - Alzira [mailto:bmd.plan@uckg.org]

Sent: 19 February 2018 16:35

To: planningpolicy <planningpolicy@islington.gov.uk>

Subject: Site Allocations Development Plan Document - Proposed site allocation DOT25: 216-220 Seven Sisters Rd

Dear Sir/Madame

Ref: Site Allocations Development Plan Document - Proposed site allocation DOT25: 216-220 Seven Sisters Rd Letter dating 12 February 2018

Thank you very much for the letter, on behalf of the UCKG, kindly, could you not include the above mentioned location on the Development Plan Document (DPD) as there are plans for this site, which will be done as soon as possible.

We look forward to hearing from you with a confirmation of the receipt of this e-mail and the acknowledgment of the above.

Kind regards
Alzira Dyer
Architectural Designer
bmd.plan@uckg.org
www.uckg.org

Direct Line: + 44 20 7686 6043 **Tel:** 020 7686 6006 Ext: 6136

UCKG Office Suites, 24 Coleridge Road, Finsbury Park, London, N4 3NP

DISCLAIMER: This email (and any attachments) is confidential. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately and delete this email from your system without copying or disseminating it or placing any reliance upon its contents. We cannot accept liability for any breaches of confidence arising through use of email. Any opinions expressed in this email (including attachments) are those of the author and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the UCKG HelpCentre. We will not accept responsibility for any commitments made by our employees outside the scope of our business. We do not warrant the accuracy or completeness of such information. We have taken every reasonable precaution to ensure that any attachment to this email has been

swept for viruses. However, we cannot accept liability for any damage sustained as a result of software viruses and would advise that you carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachments.

This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you have received it in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. Please be aware that information in this email may be confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.